

May Meeting
5-16-19

Call to order 6:30pm

- I. Treasurer's report
- II. Approval of Minutes - not present
- III. Secretary's Report - Mike not present
- IV. Future yardsale mentioned for fall
- V. Neighborhood Improvement
 - A. Jon and Alli to organize neighborhood clean up
 - B. Check and clean up beds
 1. This fall move salvia and switch Lilly bulbs
 - C. Contact for next year community garden
- VI. Sign repair
 - A. DNS to repair letters
 - B. Other party to paint the signs for \$300
 - C. Email to put motion out for a vote on this action
- VII. Check in on Chili cook-off
 - A. Had plenty of chili
 - B. Went well
 - C. Jon Magee to send pictures to Mike
 - D. Waiting on treasurer's report for earnings
 - E. Great Location, hoping to be able to use it next year
 - F. Ideas for next year:
 1. Date? Keep it around easter 4-11-19
 2. Bigger Prizes to draw people to submit chilies
 3. November 1st - Planning beginning
 - a) Start contacting
 - b) Prepare for promotions
- VIII. New Business
 - A. House at 2817 Beacon -
 1. Restoration for temporary housing for prisoners in transition after Drug offenses
 2. Dustin Cooper -Manager - would like to come speak with us about the program Request for July Meeting
 - B. Green monster progress great, hopeful for update from overseer
 - C. George House (fire) - active work being done on the front again
 - D. Status on Alex and Roy's Church and houses?
 - E. Plans for June Meeting - 6-20-19
 1. Cookout in courtyard
 2. Bring tables and chairs down
 3. Association to provide Meats - Libby

4. Cooking - Arrive at 530 with grills (george foreman's)
 5. Food List: (Email for list)
 - a) Michele - dessert
 - b) Marie - Potato Salad & Dessert
 - c) Magees - side, buns, condiments
 - d) Libby - Drinks
 - e) Mike and Terry -
 - f) Jeff - 1-pack hamburger buns, 1-pack hotdog buns
 6. July begin discussion of Christmas activities
- F. Adjournment at 7:39pm